
NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER 
September 2009 Issue 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday September 3rd, 2009 
at 7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in 
Broomfield, see our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for 
this month will be part 2 of Dave F. presentation on Detecting Counterfeit coins. 

SNACKS – Joann L. has signed up to bring snacks for the September meeting. 

COIN of the MONTH – Token or Medal. (If possible a higher grade, nice collector coin, 
preferably un-circulated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – bring some interesting item from your collection that you would 
like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last months meeting was held on August 6th.  25 members were present including a new 
member, Walker R., who is our newest Junior member. 

MINUTES – President Tim Z. called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm. 
Tim reviewed the minutes of the last meeting. A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the minutes. Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1102.97 
in the club account. Michael stated that this total was the same as in July. A motion was 
made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any adult member 
may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at the meeting.)  
Tim introduced one guest; Tom Oliver.  
Theo gave a quick overview of the upcoming coin shows.   
Stuart R. reminded members that he has been bringing many back-issues of the 
previously released Presidential Dollars (Presidents #1-7) as well as 2009 Sacagawea 
Dollars. He will only do this through the Sept. 2009 meeting, so please see him to 
purchase any at face value during the Sept. meetings. He also announced that he would 
be selling off nearly half of the duplicates in his Statehood Quarter collection. He has 
nearly 40 extra of each state from both mints for all issues to-date, excluding several 
during 2003-2005. He is offering them to club members to help complete their collections 
for face value. Many are in AU condition, and some are in MS. Due to their weight, he is 
asking that club members tell him in advance what they want, and he will bring them to 
the Sept. meeting. Note that this offer will only last through the Sept. 2009 meeting. 

Old Business  
Coin Show – Theo asked about the status of the NSCC holding a Coin Show. No new 
information on the proposal was available and Tim Z. said he would try to have a board 



meeting in August to decide on the issues. (Editors note: No Board meeting was held in 
August) 

New Business 
Tim Z. announced that he had paid the $10.00 fee to register the NSCC as a Colorado 
non-profit. This is required each year by the State of Colorado. 

SHOW & TELL 

Don K. had a sports medal. It had a 1976 Denver Broncos schedule on one side and an ad 
for some Scotch Whiskey. There was a small pimple on one side of the medal and an 
arrow on the other that allowed the Medal to be used as a spinner to see who would buy 
the next round of drinks. 

Steve L. had a Lincoln Medal in Silver. He also had another coin he wanted to know if it 
had a die clash and passed it around for opinions. 

Dave F. had an Anchorage Alaska Token that was Large Cent sized made around 1923 
with a gold nugget attached in the center of the token. Most of these you see have the 
nugget removed. 

Tim Z., who likes to collect foreign coins that are mined in the United States, had a US 
Assay Office holder made in 1976 in the San Francisco mint for Haiti. He also had a 
~200 year old MS62 German Ducat from Hamburg dated 1818. 

COIN QUIZ 
No coin quiz was given this month. Dave F., the last winner, will give a quiz some time 
in the coming months.    

PROGRAM – The program was presented by Dave F. and was a highlight of the 6-hour 
class he and Bruce Breedlove gave as a mini-seminar during the second week of this 
years’ ANA Summer Seminar. The class was on Detecting Counterfeit coins. This will be 
the first of two parts. Dave showed slides of various things to be aware of that can 
indicated a coin is counterfeit. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”, which was a Silver Washington Quarter, consisting of a pot of 
5 coins, was won by Dave Wi. 
Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: 1986 Proof Set won by Wayne W. 
The Raffle prize: 10 Silver Washington Quarters (1.8 oz of silver) was won by Terry S. 
 
Auction was held following the meeting. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 



No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the October meeting, or any other future 
meetings. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Upcoming Coin Shows 
 
Sept 12nd                 D&F Coin Show 
                                Jefferson County Fairgrounds 
                                15200 West 6th Ave. 
                                Golden, CO 
                                9:30am to 5:00pm 
                                Contact David Fox (303) 290-6138 
                                or go to www.d-fcoins.com 
 
Sept 16th – 20th       Denver Coliseum Coin and Stamp Show 
                               Denver Coliseum 
                               4600 Humbolt Street 
                               Denver, CO 
                               10:00am to 6:00pm W-Sat, 10:00am – 4:00pm Sunday 
                               $4.00 Admission 
 
Sept 19th                 3rd Annual WyoBraska Coin & Stamp Show 
                               Gering Civic Center 
                               1050 M. Street 
                               Gering (Scottsbluff), NE 
                               9am to 5pm 
                               Contact Lawrence Gibbs (308) 641-6310 for more information 
                               or oth@praireweb.com 
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2009 
President Tim Z. * 

Vice President Dave F. 
Secretary Mark H. * 
Treasurer Michael T. 

Director #1 Wayne W. 
Director #2 Dave W. * 
Director #3 Stuart R. 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2009. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 



 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


